
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hope Happens Here ® 

Since 1893 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

The Austin Association of Facility and Maintenance Engineers (AAFAME) is hosting 

an event called Adventure Quest on September 30, 2023, at the Reunion Ranch in 

Georgetown to benefit Helping Hand Home for Children (HHH). 

Adventure Quest is a race & family event, that not only is a fundraiser for HHH, but 

also offers an opportunity for our children and their fosters to gather in a fun 

environment.  AAFAME has planned this event for over 10 years and we are pleased 

to be their chosen benefactor for the 6th year in a row. 

On behalf of HHH, AAFAME is requesting donations to serve as rewards for 

participants, as well as cash donations to HHH.  Over the last five years, AAFAME has 

donated more than $41,000 as a result of the event proceeds. 

This year, AAFAME hopes to raise an additional $10,000 to support HHH programs.  

This substantial contribution will help HHH continue to provide a nurturing and 

therapeutic home for children and to restore each child to a healthy family setting. 

We are delighted to partner with such a well-organized, philanthropic-minded group 

like AAFAME, and we hope you will consider sponsoring this event to provide more 

children in Central Texas, a caring, healthy, home environment.   

 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

  

Sincerely, 

Mary Ellen Lewis 

Donor Relations Manager 

 


